


however permitting high density residential as proposed is not acceptable. The reconstruction of the
plaza with a similar block coverage along with 3 or 4 stories of properly managed senior units will be
an asset to this community, given our aging population.

In closing we are strongly against the current proposal and hope our opposition will help with the
rejection or revision accordingly.

Regards,

Renato Favret, C.E.T.
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